COMMUNIQUE

The Tertiary Education Commission (TEC) wishes to inform the public that the DY Patil Medical College will continue with its MBBS course currently being run for Years 2 and 3 until the completion of the whole course.
This MBBS degree will be awarded by the University of Technology Mauritius.
The TEC also wishes to inform the public that DY Patil 
Medical College is not authorised to recruit new students until further notice.
In addition, the TEC hereby reassures the public that, under no circumstances, will the College be allowed to depart from its responsibilities and obligations towards existing students.
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